
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Bryant, Rebecca Battle'RBBryant@dew.sc.gov

Date: 10/24/2013 4:59:09 PM
Subject: RE: Commendation

Rebecca,

Thank you for your e-mail. We are quick to point out deficiencies. Rarely do we take the time to make positive 
comments. I am also pleased our staff worked well with your office to prepare the response to DOL.

Again, thank you for your comments.

Tony

From: Bryant, Rebecca Battle [mailto:RBBryant@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:53 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Jackson, LaCrystal
Subject: Commendation

Dear Mr. Kester,

As you know our offices recently worked together to prepare responses for the US Department of Labor's
South Carolina Comprehensive Review Report. Preparing the response was no easy feat, but we successfully
submitted a quality report on time.

I want to specifically commend Pamela Grant, SCSEP Program Manager, for her leadership, diligence, and
patience during this process. She provided information on time and was a pleasure to work with on this
project.

We truly appreciate your office working with us on the combined response. It demonstrated that we enjoy a 
unified and collaborative willingness to partner and leverage opportunities that will benefit older workers and 
employers. We look forward to continuing our work together to develop and implement viable, sustainable
solutions to grow and improve our workforce system.

Have a great day.

Very sincerely,

Rebecca

Rebecca Battle-Bryant, Ph.D.
Assistant Executive Director
Employment Services
SC Department of Employment and Workforce 
1550 Gadsden Street 
Columbia, SC 29202 
803-737-0387 (office)
803-354-7195 (mobile)
RBBryant@dew.sc.gov
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